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The United States has full confidence that the Government of Latvia will take
the necessary steps to uphold the integrity of its banking and financial
sector. For many years, we have been working together with Latvia to combat
corruption, money laundering, and other threats to international security.
Moving forward, the United States supports and will continue to help the
Government of Latvia, the Latvian Financial Capital and Markets Commission,
and Latvian law enforcement to realize our shared vision of a strong and
well-regulated Latvian financial sector.
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